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Amalgamated Transit Union (ATU) Local 113 Status Update 
 

Date: February 21, 2017 

To: TTC Board  

From: Chief Executive Officer 

Reason for Information pertaining to labour relations. Confidential  Information: 
 
Recommendations 
 
It is recommended that the Board: 
 

1. Receive a confidential verbal update related to the status of ATU Local 113. 
 

2. Authorize that the information provided in the confidential verbal update is to 
remain confidential in its entirety as it contains information pertaining to labour 
relations. 

 
 

Contact  
Gemma Piemontese, Chief People Officer 
(416) 393-3394, gemma.piemontese@ttc.ca 
 
Megan MacRae, Director of Employee Relations 
(416) 393-2944, megan.macrae@ttc.ca 
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